
 
 
 
 
 
The special meeting of the Green Township Board of Trustees held on July 17, 2024 was 
called to order at 8:00 a.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Roll Call:  Trustee Linnenberg, present; Trustee Callos, present; Chairman Rosiello, present; 
Fiscal Officer Straus, excused. 
 
Chairman Tony Rosiello announced the discussion of the election results of November 2023 
when Medical and Adult Use Marijuana Dispensaries were passed as permitted in Ohio. 
 
Attorney Frank Hyle discussed the details of Medical Use Dispensaries and Adult Use 
Dispensaries in Ohio.  Mr. Hyle discussed the possible regulations for dispensaries located 
within Green Township.   
 
The Board of Trustees discussed in detail Medical Use Dispensaries, Adult Use Dispensaries 
as well as dispensaries of a mixed nature located within Green Township. 
 
Administrator Frank Birkenhauer discussed the financial benefits of Medical and Adult Use 
Marijuana Dispensaries.  
 
RESOLUTION #24-0717-A 
Chairman Rosiello establishing restrictions on number and location of Medical and Adult Use 
Marijuana Dispensaries and partial moratorium on the establishment of such Dispensaries. 
Trustee Callos seconded the motion. The resolution passed unanimously. 
 
Chairman Rosiello announced the next regular meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held 
on Wednesday, July 24, 2024 at 8:00 a.m. 
 
Chairman Rosiello moved to adjourn the meeting. Trustee Callos seconded the motion.  All 
voted Yes. Meeting was adjourned at 8:14 a.m. 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 


